
Up to $100,000 
BURGLARY OF A POST OFFICE & THEFT OF MAIL 

 The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $100,000 for information leading to the 
arrest and conviction of the above suspect(s) who stole U.S. Mail on two separate occasions. 

 
The first incident was on October 31, 2023, when the above suspect(s) entered a UPS Store in Wildomar, 
CA. The suspect pictured above (left), posed as a United States Postal Service (USPS) letter carrier, and 

took outgoing U.S. Mail.

The second incident occurred on November 6, 2023, when the suspect pictured above (right), entered a 
Post Office in Oak View, CA, posed as a United States Postal Service (USPS) letter carrier, 

and took U.S. Mail.  

Additional attempts to steal U.S. Mail were made at multiple Post Offices in Riverside, Norco, and Corona. 
The vehicle used in these incidents is pictured above. The vehicle is described as a gray Dodge Challenger 

with decorative American Flag license plates.

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE PERSON(S) YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3563715-MT 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




